
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date  
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230352.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
This is an information request relating to delays caused by LTNs. 
 Please include the following information: 

 Whether information is recorded on the number of incidents where 
ambulances or other emergency vehicles within the service’s remit have 
been delayed as a result of low traffic neighbourhood barriers 

 If this information is held, please provide the number of incidents for 
each of the following financial years: 2020/21, 2021/22 and 2022/23 (to 
present) 

 Please also, if this information is held, provide the local authority area 
within which each incident occurred 

 Please also, if this information is held, provide information on the length 
of each delay 

 
We do not record information relating specifically to low traffic neighbourhood 
barriers or any associated delays. This would require a review of each incident’s 
notes exceeding 18 hours.  
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 
  



 

 


